
The South Kitsap community is invited to learn about the work of the Long Range
Facility Planning Committee and the improvement needs at all district sites. 

The School Board is seeking input from the community as they listen, learn, and
revise the facility rebuilding plan. This event is an opportunity to provide feedback  
in the preliminary development of a comprehensive ballot measure to address
facility needs. 

360-874-7000 www.skschools.org

Facilities Forum
Let's discuss the future of 

South Kitsap School District facilities

June 15 at 6:00 PM 
Cedar Heights Middle School
2220 Pottery Avenue, Port Orchard

This is an in-person event. The presentation will be available following the event.

Presentation of Facility Planning Committee work
Breakout groups for general discussion and more details on high school,
elementary, and middle school sites 
Site tour
Multiple opportunities to share feedback and input

Event Agenda


